
Renert to the Men's Pre-season meeting. herd on Fridav 24th Marcli 2023.

Over 55's.
Graeme Davies told the meeting that we have two teams entered in the Over 55's
league, one in Division ''V" and one in Division "W" Last year we finished second in
both divisions.
Paignton who were in our "W" Division won the League overall, after beating the
winner of ``V" Division. They are now promoted to the Premier League, along with
Babbacombe who came third. We are continuing with both teams again one in each
division.
We need to get as many men as we can playing competitive bowls and would like to
have one team of 8 registered men in the ``W" division where we have a chance of
winning, which would be run by me and all the other men registered for the ``V"
division which would be run by Vie EIlery. This would give every man a chance to
play, as we don't have a men's ``8" team again this year.
Also Chris Dawes has offered to take care of the match cards, f]Lling them out and
forwarding to the Over 55's match secretary when required. We would therefore
need to know who would like to play in the Over 55's on a Wednesday morning at
loam both at home and away. The Secretary said that he would produce a sheet to
be posted on the notice board for the Over 55's League tomorrow at the club pre-
season meeting.

Thank you,

Graeme Davies.


